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Notice 
To Lodging Parties 

11 December 2023   No. 262 
 PEXA System Release 19.0.1 

Property Exchange Australia Ltd. (PEXA) System Release 19.0.1 has been implemented. 

This release includes the capability for a Transmission Application by Personal 
Representatives (TA) as regards to shares to be lodged electronically through PEXA. 

The Transmission Application of shares can be lodged in series with other electronically 
available dealings, the exceptions being:   

• Transmission Application involving a share cannot be lodged in series with another
Transmission Application involving a share over the same title.

• Transmission Application involving a share cannot be lodged where the incoming
party already exists on title with an Authorising Capacity for another share on the
same title.

If you require any further information relating to this notice, please contact 
Land Services SA on (08) 8423 5000 or customersupport@landservices.com.au.

Jenny Cottnam  
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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